
 

 

San Bernardino County 
LAND USE SERVICES DEPARTMENT 

PLANNING DIVISION 
385 North Arrowhead Avenue, First Floor   • San Bernardino, CA 92415-0182 

Phone Number: (909) 387-4105  Fax Number: (909) 387-3223 

 

NOTICE OF DECISION 
 

 

The County of San Bernardino is notifying you of the decision made by Planning 

Staff for the application described below.   

 

APPLICATION: AP20080030 

APN:  0239-121-16 

 

On April 8, 2011 the following application was APPROVED, subject to 

Conditions and becomes effective on April 19, 2011. 

 
APPLICANT: CEMEX CONSTRUCTION MATERIALS PACIFIC LLC 

PROPOSAL: A REVISION TO AN EXISTING RECLAMATION PLAN 93M-04 TO EXCAVATE THE 

NORTH QUARRY TO A UNIFORM DEPTH OF 150 FEET BELOW GROUND SURFACE. 

THE ADDITIONAL DEPTH WILL ALLOW CEMEX TO INCREASE AGGREGATE 

RESERVES WITHIN THE EXISTING DEFINED QUARRY.  NO ADDITIONAL NEW LAND 

WILL BE DISTURBED BESIDES THE AREAS PREVIOUSLY PERMITTED. THIS 

REVISION IS NOT REQUESTING ANY CHANGES IN PROJECT AREA OR MINE PLAN 

ACREAGE, ANNUAL PRODUCTION, OR LENGTH OF THE EXPIRATION DATE OF 

APRIL 19, 2028. 

COMMUNITY: LYTLE CREEK 

LOCATION: NORTH SIDE OF RIVERSIDE AVENUE, APPROXIMATELY 0.5 MILES SOUTHEAST OF 

INTERSTATE 15 
 

 

If you have any questions regarding this decision, please call (909) 387-4105 or by 

fax at (909) 387-3223, or by e-mail at gkenline@lusd.sbcounty.gov 

 
Pursuant to Title 8, Sections 82.010410 and 83.010605 of the San Bernardino County Code, any interested person may, within ten (10) 

days after the date of this decision may appeal in writing to the Planning Commission.  The appeal, together with the appropriate fee, 

must be made in writing on forms available from the Public Information Counter, located at 385 North Arrowhead Avenue, San 

Bernardino, CA  92415-0182.   The appeal period for this project ends at 5p.m. on April 19, 2011 

 

 

Encl. CEQA Addendum to the Mitigated Negative Declaration 
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